

HOMRICH INC Att. Mr. Scott Homrich President of the NDA 200 Matlin road. Carleton, MI 48117 (United States)

January 20th, 2022

To the family, friends and colleagues of Roger I. Homrich,

Dear Mr. Homrich,

We are sending you this letter from the European Demolition Association, EDA.

Mostly all the demolition companies are family business, created, run and managed by professionals passionate about their work, committed to security and experts on environmental matters.

We had the opportunity to meet Roger at several NDA conventions, and also to enjoy a few rides on Harley Davidson. So, we got to know him as an outstanding professional by the demolition industry, and a kind human being.

No words can express our feelings for the loss of such a great man, and from EDA we send our condolences through this letter on behalf of the European Demolition industry.

Our deepest sympathy to the family, friends and colleagues of Roger I. Homrich.

May he rest in peace.

Francisco Cobo EDA President EDA

BEUROPEAN

DEMOLITION

ASSOCIATION

Tel.: (+32) 280 827 60 NIF/VAT: G 86 184 694

www.europeandemolition.org